
 
 
 
 
 
 
To Whom it my concern: 
 
 
We here at Custer County Road and Bridge are requesting an extension for 
spraying of Noxious Weed to May 31, 2024. Due to the individual that done this 
for the County has resigned.  
 
 
Thank you.  
 
 
Vince Koch 
Custer County Road Supervisor 
213 N 4th Street 
Westcliffe, CO 81252 
719-783-2281 
vince@custercounty-co.gov  
 
 

         


